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Subject Student Housing Needed

This is a call to faculty and staff who have extra room in their
homes and may be interested in housing an undergraduate or graduate
student for the fall semester. Stony Brook is blessed with an
abundance of excellent students, and this coming fall, the residence
halls will be filled to capacity.  Housing a student can be a
rewarding experience for the host as well as the student, not just
providing shelter close to campus, but developing a relationship that
can enhance the student's feeling of welcome and start the student on
the road to academic success. If you are able and willing to house a
student, please complete the on-line form at:
https://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/OSA/housing.nsf/housing

Fred Preston, Vice President for Student Affairs
Manny London, Associate Provost for Enrollment




